Dear Business Owners,

The Lyons Fire Protection District is in the process of embarking on a Fire Safety Program that many fire departments throughout Boulder County and the region have been involved with for quite some time. The goal is to continue to improve the communities fire and life safety by making sure the businesses located in our Fire District are fire safe for you, your employees, and the general public. The program consists of fire personnel stopping in periodically to complete a walk through of your business looking for potential issues which in the event of a fire or other type emergency could prove to very damaging to your business and/or people that are in the business at the time of the incident.  The goal of these Fire Safety Inspections is to reduce the risk to you the business owner, your employees, customers, visitors, and firefighters in case of emergency.  We have attached a sample of what we look forward when completing a Fire and Life Safety inspection.

The second aspect of completing this type of Fire Safety Inspection is to “preplan” your business which consists of creating a drawing showing where gas, water and electrical shutoffs are; egress and access points both to the property and the business; and any special items that firefighters should be aware of should they respond to your business during the workday or after hours.

The final aspect of completing these Fire Safety Inspections is that it is our hope and desire to be able to build a solid working relationship with you as well as better understand the needs of our community. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email firemarshal@lyonsfire.org or call  (303)-823-6611).

Thank you


